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Mai Vang

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 10:13 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: Please Enter Amended Resolution for Q3 2022 Assessment

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thanks Mai! The assessment should be removed. The UDRF has been in place from January 2022 - Present. 

Therefore, this would cover the time period of Q3 2022.  

 

Let me know if you have anymore questions. 

 

Best, 

 

Clare Pillsbury 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

On Tue, April 4 at 7:24, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) wrote:  

Marcia wants to know if this is a deletion or reduction.  Also, not clear how long is the UDRF in place.  The bill is 

Jul-Sept and UDRF was Jan.   

  

Mai 

  

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 1:07 PM 

To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: Please Enter Amended Resolution for Q3 2022 Assessment 
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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Hello Mai, 

  

Can you enter an amended resolution for the Q3 2022 garbage assessment for 723 6th St E? The property owner 

submitted an Unoccupied Dwelling Registration form in January 2022 that was never applied to the account. 

  

Thanks! 

  

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 
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